
Dear Blatch families,

Thank you for your ongoing patience with the situation - we are hoping to be able to share an
update on our site and plans for next week with you tomorrow.

A reminder that our Year 11s will be receiving their mock GCSE results in their assembly tomorrow
afternoon and that our Year 11 Family Revision Workshop is taking place as planned tomorrow
evening in our theatre (7-8pm). We look forward to welcoming as many families as possible.

I’m also pleased to share that we are working to get as many of our extra-curricular clubs as
possible back up and running. The clubs that are on for the rest of the week are as follows:

A reminder that tomorrow our Year 11s, Year 10s and Year 7s will be onsite.

Best wishes,

Ms Claydon.
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